



6-28/1, Survey No.164/1 & 165, Paradesipalem, Marikavalasa, Madhurawada, Visakhapatnam - 530047

PIS/2021-22/002 Date: 15.08.2021

Dear Nurturer,

As we prepare for the first day of school on Monday, some reminders that we hope will ensure a smooth start.

We hope you have had the chance to enjoy a change of pace and some time together as a family. Whilst the challenges of the pandemic are still ever-present, we are approaching this new school year physically with renewed enthusiasm and excitement.

We write now with some important information that will help to ensure a smooth start to school for everyone. Please do read it carefully.

A general overview of what to expect is outlined in the links below:

Temperature checks, mask wearing and health advisories

Please continue to record your child's temperature daily, ensure they wear a mask to school and that they practice safe entry.

For action before Sunday, 15 August

- · Health and travel declarations.
- Transport buses.
- · Remote learning.

For action of your child's first day of school

- · Temperature taking and community health.
- · Masks.
- Drop off and pick up.

Additional information

- Access to campus.
- Buses.

We are aware that some of our families will begin the school year on **remote learning**, because they are out of town. For families in this situation, please be assured that teachers and staff will be working to ensure that your children feel part of our community from the outset, and are supported in their learning for some more days until they can join us on campus. Though the provision is limited and please watch out for further communication directly from Colearners, Head mentors, Head of Administration, Office of Vice Principal.

2021 has been filled with uncertainty and many challenges to date, but starting a new school year is a familiar and happy milestone for our students and their families. We are all very excited about welcoming our new and returning students to campus on 16th August and we have much to celebrate in the coming school year.

If you have any queries please email us at **parents@intellischool.in** or you may call the School Office.

We are grateful for your continued support and look forward, welcoming our students back to campus.

Regards,

Team Intelli